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Dear Parent /Carer,  
 
KS2 Cross country 
 
A school cross country event has been arranged on Friday 27th September. It will start at 12:30pm and finish 
at 3pm. The event will take place at Horizon Community College. All of KS2 will go to represent the school 
in this fixture.  The children will walk there and back from the event. 
 
The event is designed as a mass participation event and will give the children an opportunity to represent 
the school, as well as testing their fitness skills. 
 
 Children will take part in different races, such as a boys’ race and a girls’ race. There will also be a race with 
a total distance of 1000-1250m. Unfortunately, parents will not be able to come and watch this event. 
 
The event will be outside on grass so please ensure your child has their PE kit and suitable trainers to 
complete the run in. Children must bring with them: A water bottle, a coat and suitable footwear.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
E Newsome 
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